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Principalôs Report 

New Term and Welcome! 

I hope everyone had a good break and was able to enjoy their 

time away from school even though we were once again shocked 

by developments within Covid-19. 

We welcome Deneb Dodson to our school who is taking the F-8 

Digital Technology classes and picking up the Foundation class 

for Numeracy and Integrated Studies when Edwina Chalmers 

goes on leave in a few weeks. 

Roslyn Lanyon will be picking 

up the Literacy area for the 

Foundation class as well as 

continuing her Indonesian and 

Art classes for F-6. We also 

have two pre-service teachers 

with us from Ballarat’s 

Federation University – Jacki 

Lipplegoes, working in the 

Outdoor Education. PE and 

Health areas and Gus Byrne, 

working in PE and History 

classes.  

Forward notice of dates 

At this stage, we have a Parent Teacher Interview session listed in our diaries for Thursday 17th September. 

It is unknown at this point how we will run these but we will keep you informed. Our last P/T day in March 

was cancelled at short notice due to the move to remote learning, so we don’t want to lose another 

opportunity. 
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VISION STATEMENT  

Our  vision is to empower our students and staff to work together to become active 

and valued community members. We provide a safe and supportive learning 

environment, which fosters independent, resilient lifelong learners. 
 

BDS Motto:  Ψ!ŎƘƛŜǾƛƴƎ 9ȄŎŜƭƭŜƴŎŜ ¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΩ 
 

BDS Beliefs and Values: Developing resilience within individuals 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 

 

 

 

We ask that students are not on the school grounds before 8.40am each day as supervision is not provided  

before this time. 

 

DIARY DATES 

July 

19th to Sept 19th School for leadership 

 

August 

19th School Council Meeting. 
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August Census 

At the beginning of August every year I am asked to predict our student numbers for the following year. 

Students will be asked during Home Group sessions if they will be attending BDS in 2021. If any families 

know they will not have current students attending in 2021, could you please call the Office and let me 

know. 

School Review 

Thanks to all the families who either participated in the online survey or joined the webex meeting to talk 

about the school. All survey responses have been passed along to the reviewer (Graham) who will take these 

into account when he drafts a School Review Report. This report will be available to all families on the 

school website when it is completed. 

Lee-Anne Sherwell 

Principal 

Principalôs Availability over the Next Week 

Thursday Friday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

At School At School   At School  At School At School 

 

 

 

How to read and send messages to teachers 

1. Click on the School menu and then click on the Messages item. If you're using a mobile device, 

you'll need to tap on the menu icon in the top right first, before you can tap on the School menu. 

2. Your most recent conversation will load by default. All of your previous conversations are listed in 

the left pane and you can click on a name to view its contents or to continue the conversation. Your most 

recent conversations are shown at the top. If you're using a mobile device you can tap the down arrow in the 

top header bar, to view your list of previous conversations. 

3. To start a new conversation, click on the plus icon in the left pane above your previous 

conversations, then choose a name from the list. On a mobile device you'll need to tap the down arrow in the 

top navigation bar, then click on the plus icon. Parents are able to send messages to all teachers and 

coordinators of their children, whereas students are only able to send messages to their current teachers and 

coordinators. 

4. Type your message into the field at the bottom labelled New message. 

5. You can also attach files by either dragging or dropping the file into the New message text area, or 

clicking the Attach button and selecting your file.  

6. When you are ready to send the new message click on the Send button. Once a message has been 

sent you will not be able to stop it or delete a previously sent message. 

 

Study Club  

Time: 3:45 to 4:30 pm  

Day:  Thursday 

Venue: Library  

Study Club will continue on Thursday after school of this week for students of Boort District School. 

We can help in most areas of your education and provide a place for you to complete your homework, catch 

up with missed classes and consolidate your learning. 

Please sign in at the front office, as this is after school hours, the school is required to know which students 

are still on the premises.  It would also be appreciated if you would mention to us beforehand that you plan 

to join the club on any one Thursday. Then, we will know who to expect for tuition.  

Mr Guorong Chen: Mathematics 

Mr Chris Poole: English and Humanities 

Mme Siân: Science and Languages 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Issue 5 of Scholastic Book Club is now available. Orders for Issue 5 of Scholastic Book Club need to be 

completed by Friday, 24th July.  Please note that all orders need to be completed and paid for online. 

Payment cannot be accepted at Boort District School. 

XUNO 

Did you know that you can still contact staff directly via Xuno email?  Check out the instructions 

below for how to do this. Our new website also has the email protocol policy if you are 

wondering about when to email or what to put into an email. 

 



Parent Concerns and Complaints Protocols 
 

          Issue          Who can help? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All concerns, complaints and queries can be directed straight to the Regional Office. 
 

 
 
 

School Fees & 
payments, General 
enquiries, Admin 
matters 

Wellbeing Co-
ordinator or 
Home Group 
Teacher, who 
may involve 
classroom 
teacher 

 Assistant 
Principal or 
Principal 

Office Manager ς Vikki Couper 
Business Manager ς Lois Mitchell 

Student Behaviour 
Incident of bullying 

or harassment, 
student welfare 

and engagements 
and attendance 

 

Curriculum 
delivery and 
organisation, 

assessment and 
reporting 

 

 Principal 
Classroom 
Teacher or 

Assistant Principal 

Suspensions &/or expulsions  
Critical Incidents  
Employee conduct or 
performance  
Conduct by DET employees  
Parent Concerns & Complaints 
process  
Other criminal matters  

 

Principal 

Student 
Management Assistant Principal 

Principal 

Principal 

Regional Office 
5440 3111 

Regional Office 
5440 3111 

 



Parent Concerns and Complaints Protocols ς School Contact Details 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

 

 

Concerned Parent 

Telephone 
54552201 

Email: 
boort.district.p12@edumail.vic.gov.au  

Or use Xuno to contact school leadership 
or relevant teacher. 

  
 

Write: 
9-27 Malone Street 

Boort VIC 3537 

Make an 
appointment 

54552201 
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